
CIRCULAR

Classes: Pre-Nursery to VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0032/2023-24 Date: 9thJuly 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This is to inform you about the closure of Delhi Public School, Gurugram, sector 67A on

10th July 2023, for all classes from Pre-Nursery to Grade VIII.

The recent heavy rains have caused extensive water logging in the vicinity, leading to

the school being inaccessible and hazardous for transportation.

As the safety of our students is our topmost concern, we believe it is in their best

interest to keep them away from any potential risks associated with commuting during

such adverse weather conditions.

We encourage you to stay connected with us to receive important information.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Warm regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


